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To the Rector 

Tashkent Pediatric Medical Institute  

B.T. Daminov 
 

 

Dear Botir Turgunpulatovich!  

 

By this letter Non-profit Institution "Eurasian Center for Accreditation and Quality 

Assurance in Education and Health Care" (ECAQA) informs about the decision of the 

Accreditation Council on December 26, 2023, Minutes № 9, to accredit Bachelor's 

degree programmes on specialties 5510100-"Medicine" (Uzbek and Russian languages) 

and 5510200-"Pediatrics" of Tashkent Pediatric Medical Institute (TashPMI) for a period 

of 5 (five) years from 03. 01.01.2024 to 02.01.2029. 

 

In accordance with the decision of the Accreditation Council, ECAQA experts are 

scheduled to visit Tashkent Pediatric Medical Institute within the framework of post-

accreditation monitoring in the 1st quarter of 2026 to assess the implementation of the 

recommendations of the external expert commission. Post-accreditation monitoring in 

accordance with the accreditation process is carried out by ECAQA for five years, with 

the provision of an annual report on the implementation of recommendations of the 

external expert commission on the improvement of educational programmes. 

 

The information letter on international accreditation of Bachelor's degree programmes on 

specialties 5510100-"Medicine" (Uzbek and Russian languages) and 5510200-

"Pediatrics" of TashPMI will also be sent to the Ministry of Higher Education, Science 

and Innovations of the Republic of Uzbekistan. 

 

ECAQA, as an accreditation body recognized by the World Federation for Medical 

Education (WFME), will send information on the accreditation status of Bachelor's 

degree programmes in specialties 5510100-"Medicine" (Uzbek and Russian languages) 

TashPMI and 5510200-"Pediatrics" for placement on the portal of accredited educational 

programmes of basic medical education of WFME (The WFME Portal). 
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The EEC reports on the evaluation of Bachelor's degree programmes 5510100-

"Medicine" (Uzbek and Russian languages) and 5510200-"Pediatrics" and the decision of 

the Accreditation Council will be placed in the Asia-Pacific Quality Registry for Higher 

Education (DAQAR).  ECAQA is included in this APQR registry from 2019. 

 

EEC Reports (full version) and Certificates of accreditation of educational programmes 

"Medicine" (Uzbek and Russian languages) and "Pediatrics" will be posted on the 

ECAQA website in the section "Register of accredited educational programmes". 

 

We congratulate you personally and the whole staff of the institute, heads of departments 

and faculty, students with the successful passing of specialized accreditation, which 

demonstrated the achievements in the organization of student education in one of the 

famous medical educational institutions of the Republic of Uzbekistan. 

 

Along with this letter we send the original accreditation Certificates in Uzbek, Russian 

and English languages. 

We would like to notify you that post-accreditation monitoring in the period from 2024 

to 2028. 

 

Director General 

Saule Sarsenbayeva  

 


